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February 2023 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 8 Mass at English Martyrs Catholic Church: Change in Date 
 
Please be advised that we have changed some of the dates for the Year 8 Tutor Groups to attend 
a 9.30 am Mass at English Martyrs Catholic Church. This will give students the experience of Mass 
within the local community of English Martyrs Parish 
 
Please be advised of the new revised dates below: 
 

8ML Thursday 9 March 

8OR Monday 13 March 

8MK Monday 27 March 

8MT Thursday 30 March 

 
On the given day the tutor group will assemble in the Chapel in School at the end of tutor time and 
walk to English Martyrs Catholic Church for the 9.30 am Mass. 
 
Once the Mass has finished the group will walk back to Blessed Hugh Faringdon School, arriving 
approximately 10.30 am and proceed to period 2. 
 
Students should arrive in school at the normal time and in school uniform. 
 
Please be aware of the weather forecast and consequently wear or bring suitable clothing 
e.g., raincoat. 
 
If you have not already done so and you would like your child to attend this event, please complete 
the Form by clicking here or using this link https://bit.ly/3Xtze4M by Friday 3 March 2023. 
 
Should you have any questions, or wish to discuss this trip with me, please do not hesitate to contact 
me at School via my email on c.ferreira@hughfaringdon.org. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mrs C Ferreira 
Chaplain 
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